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A MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DOUG FORD 
 

I’d like to wish the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board (TRREB) a happy  
100 year anniversary.  
 
Over the past century, this organization has worked hard to change  
the landscape of real estate in the Greater Toronto Area. The people 
working at the board today are just some of the many hands that have 
helped achieve this milestone. Today we celebrate all the real estate 
professionals who helped build TRREB. Their knowledge, expertise and 
exceptional service have help connect people, property and 
communities over the years.  
 
As we move to safely re-open our economy and protect public health, 
the real estate industry will play a vital role in our economic recovery. I 
am very pleased to see that GTA’s real estate market is showing signs 
of strength. I know we will come back, better and stronger than ever.   
 
Please enjoy your celebration. Thank you and God bless! 
 

 
Doug Ford 
Premier 


